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In Memory of: 
 
Dr Peter Fisher 
(1950 – 2018) 
 
 
How you can help Homeopathy to move forward 
 
In honour of our late President, Dr Peter Fisher, The Faculty of Homeopathy 
would like to invite all his worldwide friends and colleagues to take part in 
an act of quiet contemplation and reflection in his memory. 
 
His private funeral service will take place in London on Monday 10th September at 2pm, British Summer 
Time. Around that time, we would be grateful if you could find a few minutes of your time to remember 
Peter and give thanks for the tremendous work that he has done for our community. You may wish to renew 
your own commitment to the support of Homeopathy and in doing so, we feel sure that we can all work 
together towards a bright future that Peter would have been proud of. 
 
We have lost a fantastic friend and colleague and are all painfully aware of the enormous gap that Peter has 
left behind in the Homeopathic world. We are, however, determined that we should all follow his excellent 
example and ensure that we continue with the important work which he was engaged in. 
 
If possible, please participate in this time of quiet contemplation, reflection and thanksgiving and please 
invite as many friends and colleague to participate as possible. A public Memorial Service will also be held, 
the details of which will be provided in due course. 
 
Many thanks on behalf of all my colleagues at the Faculty of Homeopathy. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
 
 
 

 
Dr Gary J Smyth 
MB ChB DGM DMH DRCOG DFSRH MRCGP MFHom 
Acting President, Faculty of Homeopathy 
September 2018 
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